
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th January 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/guardians, 
 
I would like to remind you about the school system regarding inclement weather conditions 
that affect school opening. 
 
If there is severe weather such as snow that may affect closure, we will inform you via Parent 
TXT and the website if the school is closed as soon as the decision is made.  
 
 It is important that we have your up-to-date contact details to ensure you receive the message 
which will save you undue worry. 
 
Last year we had a huge amount of phone calls from parents / guardians asking if school was 
closing. I hope you appreciate that the volume of calls means the phone lines are constantly 
engaged and, if the school is open, key absence calls or important messages cannot be 
reported. 
 
Our primary concern will always be your child and the decision to close the school will always 
be made with your child’s safety in mind. The decision will be made at the earliest opportunity 
so you can be in the position to make alternative arrangements for your children. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding and continued support. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr R Swindells 
Headteacher 
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